
 
 
 

GRCE Meeting Notes 
May 16, 2018 

 
Present​: Glen Palm, John Wertz, Greg Reigstad, Becky Coborn, Mike Mullen, 

Sara McKeever, Deb Campbell 
 
Updates​: Website design template - Sara has a template done. Members were asked to  

review it and give feedback. 
 

Amazing Castle  - Exhibit is on hold for now, given the focus on fundraising. 
 

Mike Mullen joined the group, sharing his expertise, advice, and experience with 
fundraising. This information was very helpful and relevant to GRCE as we move 
forward with fundraising. Mike expressed an interest in attending upcoming 
GRCE meetings to offer his assistance. 

 
The board discussed next steps for a fundraising campaign. 

 
Next meeting​:  Wednesday, May 23 
 


